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May 11, 2023 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Ultra-Low Overnight Time-of-Use (“ULO TOU”) Price Plan Implementation – Toronto Hydro-
Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) Report on Compliance 

 

 
On March 21, 2023, the OEB issued a letter concerning the implementation of the ULO TOU price plan. 
The OEB letter required licensed distributors to confirm implementation by notifying the OEB no later 
than five business days after the distributor has begun allowing eligible RPP consumers to elect to switch 
to the ULO TOU price plan. 
 
Toronto Hydro hereby confirms that it has begun allowing eligible RPP consumers to elect to switch to 
the ULO TOU price plan as of May 1, 2023. The utility regrets the inadvertent delay in providing this 
confirmation to the OEB. 
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 

Deniz H. Oktem 
Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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